
 

 

July 13, 2020 

 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 

RE: PUCO Case Nos. 13-1937-EL-ATA and 17-1234-EL-ATA 

  

Dear Ms. McNeal, 

 

On July 10, 2020, the Ohio Environmental Council (OEC) filed an ​Amended Motion to Intervene 

in Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Case Nos. 13-1937-EL-ATA and 17-1234-EL-ATA. This filing was in 

error, and the OEC requests that it be withdrawn from the docket. The OEC’s prior Motions to 

Intervene were timely filed on December 26, 2013 in Case No. 13-1937-EL-ATA and on July 10, 2020 in 

Case No. 17-1234-EL-ATA, and remain pending before the Commission. 

 

Best, 

 

Miranda Leppla  

Lead Energy Counsel 

mleppla@theoec.org  

Ohio Environmental Council 

www.theoec.org 

http://www.theoec.org/
mailto:mleppla@theoec.org
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